
Public Hearing 
 
Pursuant to Florida Statute 447.403, the Okeechobee County School Board will conduct a 
Public Hearing on Monday, April 9, 2018, at 4:00 p.m., in the Freshman Campus Auditorium at 
700 SW 2nd Avenue.  The purpose of the hearing is to resolve impasse(s) in negotiations 
between the Superintendent of the School District and the Okeechobee County Education 
Association #1604 for the Instructional and Classified Bargaining units.  The hearing is open to 
the public to observe, but it is a labor proceeding with specific statutory requirements and only 
the two parties, the Superintendent and OCEA, will make a presentation to the School Board. 
 
 


